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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 4:04 PM
To: 'Molly Evans'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Hike Not Needed  DOCKET # 160021-E1

Good afternoon Mr. & Mrs. Evans,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Molly Evans [mailto:m1j2evans@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 3:53 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Capt. Jack 
Subject: FPL Rate Hike Not Needed DOCKET # 160021-E1 
 
 
To the Public Service Commission Clerk 
 
 
DOCKET # 160021-E1 
 
From: 
Molly & John Evans,  
9541 vercelli Street,  
Lake Worth, Florida 33467 
 

I implore you to not give FPL a rate hike.  There is no reason to further give FPL’s stock holders and executives more money at 
the expense of the taxpayers, many who include senior citizens and young persons trying to make ends meet as well as the 
middle class who is constantly hit with decreasing income. 

Why do we have to PAY TO INCREASE their PROFITS   

Note that two facts about FPL’s request: 

1. $960 million of FPL’s rate increase will go into FPL investors’ pockets. None of those funds will go to service 
enhancements, disaster preparedness, or energy innovation. 
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2. According to their own filing with the PSC, FPL is on target to make $1.6B in profit in 2017 without the requested rate 
increase. 

Sincerely, 
 
Molly & John Evans 
9541 Vercelli St. 
Lake Worth, Fl 33467 
 




